
Pennyroyal Families:

At 11:58 am this morning, Principal Ward discovered smoke accompanied by an
odor coming from the teacher’s lounge. The fire department was immediately
notified and students were evacuated from the building. All students and staff were
safely evacuated and accounted for within minutes. The fire department issued a
return to the building at 12:20 pm.  The fire department found the cause to be a
faulty water heater that has since been taken offline. Students returned to their
normal activities.

Sincerely,

Jeremy Ward

Jeremy Ward
Principal
Pennyroyal Elementary
jward@franklincityschools.com


